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Information was shared with KPATA Board
members regarding progress on the 24-25
program year goals for the Executive Director
and the support that is provided to PAT
programs.
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The Training and Education committee shared
feedback as well as areas for improvement
from the KPATA Collaborative Learning Day in
Manhattan on April 23rd.

KS Parent Educator of the Year nominations are
open until May 27 . The winner will be announced
Fall 2025 to kick off the new program year.
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We are needing additional support on KPATA
committees. Please ask your regional director, if you
are interested, and they can visit with you about
the focus for the work of each committee.

The 2025-26 KPATA training calendar is being
finalized and will be shared out with programs soon.
Please watch your email for additional information.


